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Afternoon,
 
On behalf of Portsmouth City Council (PCC), please find attached letter regarding
the open floor and issue specific hearings scheduled for w/c 7th and w/c 14th

December 2020.
 
Kind regards, Meg
 
Megan Barnard
Head of PMO
Programme Management Office (PMO)
Regeneration Directorate
Portsmouth City Council
Tel: 
Email: megan.barnard@portsmouthcc.gov.uk
Web: www.portsmouth.gov.uk
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